Our Ref: WN016/0142
15 November 2017
Dear Customer
Planned work in your area
At Northumbrian Water we are investing millions of pounds in our water network in Northumberland, North Tyneside, Newcastle and Gateshead. We are working with our construction partners ESH-MWH to install 22 electronically controlled valves (ECV’s) at strategic locations. This work will help to maintain a high quality and reliable water supply into the future.  
As part of this work, ESH-MWH is planning to install an ECV and communication kiosk in Church Road on behalf of Northumbrian Water. 

You may remember that we wrote to you earlier this month to notify you of traffic lights at the junction of Church Road and Church Avenue from 13 November 2017 to 23 February 2018.
Northumbrian Water has now postponed this work until the new year however, as these are essential works and part of a wider programme to safeguard water supplies in the region, this work cannot be delayed indefinitely. 

This decision is supported by Newcastle City Council and we are working together to agree a new project timeline.  We will write to you again with a further update in the new year. 
If you require any further information or advice, please contact our Customer Centre on 0345 717 1100 or tweet us @nwater_care to request a call back from the Project Team. 
You can also find out more information about this project and receive regular updates on progress and traffic management whilst works are in progress on our community portal at www.nwlcommunityportal.co.uk and following the link to the Tyneside Water Network Improvements page. Thank you for your patience and understanding while we carry out this work. 
Yours sincerely
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Richard Johnston 
Project Manager
